
 

 

26th November 2021  

 

Advice for all Parents and Carers  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please help our school remain open every day during the winter months. 
 
You can support us with minimising the transmission of Covid by following these 
recommendations: 
 

- If your child develops any Covid symptoms, please take them for a PCR test 
and keep them home until you get a negative result.  

- If any household member tests positive for Covid, all members of the 
household must take a PCR and stay home until you get a negative result.  

- You may also wish to conduct a lateral flow test twice a week or daily if your 
class has seen a rise in cases to help catch asymptomatic cases.  

- If your child tests positive, consider keeping siblings at home to isolate as well 
(remote learning will be provided).  

- Continue with hygiene routines - increased hand washing and sanitising.  
- You may want to wear a mask when coming to and from school.  
- If you undertake a PCR test for any reason for your child, it is highly 

recommended that they stay home until you get a negative result. 
 
Thank you for all your support. If you ever have any questions, please call Mrs 
Andrews, Mrs Mittins or Mrs Mustafa in the school office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher  


